MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OF

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn on November 1, 1983, at 7:00 a.m. Bill Webb presided.

Those in attendance were:

Bill Webb
Billy Weseman
John Watson
Chuck Jacobson
Jim McNatt
Charles Hartman

Bob Wren
Joe Shirley
Cap Landolt
Aaron Schein
Ron Rosenhagen
Charles Hardwick

- 1) A resignation letter from Ben Wofford has been received and was read by Bill Webb.
- 2) Jim McNatt reported that the Memorial Tree Planting Project honoring deceased Rotarians is underway. A work party is planned for Saturday, November 19 at 9:00 a.m. at Bay Area YMCA. A formal dedication will be scheduled for a later date.
- 3) The Club Golf Tournament held last Friday at Clear Lake Country Club was hailed as a resounding success.
- 4) Bill Webb suggested the Board consider for later discussion implementation of a new program of Fireside Get-to-gethers as a way to encourage more involvement in Club activities on the part of all Rotarians, as well as their wives or girl friends.

Bob Wren Sec

Bob Wren, Secretary